Uzbekistan Airways held a meeting with agents
and partners in Mumbai

2024 16 September

The airline's representatives in India organized a dinner for agents and business
partners to celebrate the successful completion of ITB India 2024, which was held in
Mumbai from 11 to 13 September. One of the honored guests of the meeting was
Vijay Kalantri - Consul of Uzbekistan and Chairman of the World Trade Center
Mumbai. The evening was held at the restaurant of The Ambassador Hotel, located
opposite the famous Marin Drive promenade.

The dinner guests discussed prospects for further cooperation, tasted the famous
Uzbek pilaf cooked in two versions - with lamb and vegetarian, and enjoyed a
performance by a musical ensemble from Khorezm.


















